
In honor of National First Responders Day, 
St. Joseph’s Medical Center would like to
say thank you to our San Joaquin County
public service workers who serve our
community and patients every day. 

Please SAVE THE DATE for our celebratory
event and interfaith blessing.

Blessing of the Rigs 
and Responders

SAVE THE DATE!

Tuesday
October

28
11:00 am - 1:00 pm


